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Public Utility Commission

201 High St SE Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 

503-373-7394 1/27/2022 

Patrick A. Harrington, Corporate Secretary 
Idaho Power Company 
Tel: (208) 388-2878 
email: pharrington@idahopower.com

Dear Secretary Harrington: 

Thank you for your informational filing regarding Idaho Power Company’s (Idaho Power 
or Company) Second Amendment to its $450 million credit facility received on 
January 21, 2022. 

Staff’s review finds that this second amendment completely conforms to the provisions 
of Commission Order Commission Order 19-389.  Therefore no new information need 
be brought before the Commission in public meeting at this time in this matter. 

Best Regards, 

Matthew J. Muldoon, Manager 
Rates Finance and Audit Division 

CC Bryan Conway, Diane Davis 
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